
JUSTICE VIKRAMAJIT SEN 
Office: Administrator, DDCA, Feroz Shah Kotla Stadium  

E-mail: justicesen.ddca@gmail.com, Tele: 26317274 
 
JVS/DDCA/ 28/2017      14th April 2017 
 

Direction No 11 
 

It is to inform all the esteemed members of the club that since there are 
extra IPL tickets, it has been decided to distribute 4 tickets each to the 
members at first come first serve basis. The members can avail the tickets of 
either 15th or 17th April 2017. These tickets shall be made available at the 
office of Justice Vikramajit Sen, the address of which is mentioned below, 
from 1:00 p.m – 7:00 p.m. today and 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. tomorrow. It is 
to be noted that the tickets shall be given to only 300 members, at first 
come first serve basis. 
 
*Kindly note that this does not entitle any extra ticket to any member(s) and 
the system is restricted to these two matches only. For any further 
information, please feel free to contact C.K.Bhardwaj- 9811394649  
 
Office of Vikramajit Sen 
B-104, 2nd Floor, Western Avenue,  
Maharani Bagh, New Delhi.   
 
 
Sd/- 
Justice Vikramajit Sen 
Administrator 


